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Tuesday 1st December 2020 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re:  Christmas Activities  
 
We know that this year has difficult in so many different ways, but we really want the children to 
enjoy the build up to Christmas in school. 
 
Due to the current COVID situation, there are certain Christmas events/activities that we’ve had to 
change or postpone to limit the contact between individuals – to help keep everyone safe.   
 
Christmas Cards 
We are asking that individual class sets of Christmas cards are NOT sent into school because we 
want to reduce the amount of correspondence being handled by staff and children from home to 
help keep everyone safe.  We are suggesting that your child writes one Christmas card addressed 
to their class then this can then be opened in class and used to decorate the classroom. 
 
Wednesday 9th December   
Christmas dinner 
Virtual Santa for EYFS & Year 1 
 
Monday 14th – 18th December  
Online Christmas Panto 
Christmas activities in class 
 
Thursday 17th December 
School Virtual Christmas Concert available to view online 
 
Friday 18th December (finish at 12 o’clock) 
Christmas breakfast will be provided to the children courtesy of our Parent Fundraising Association 
(PFA).  The children may choose to wear a Christmas jumper or their own clothes this day 
 
We thank you for your support at this time as we continue to work together to ensure the safety 
of our children, staff and families.   
 
If you have any further questions, please feel free to e-mail: 
postbox@fibbersleyparkacademy.org.uk 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss S. Reynolds Mrs L. Flemings Mrs A. Rock   Miss T. Davies 
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